
Many thanks, Miss Morton, Mrs McLeod, Mrs Pearson and Mrs Rigby 
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Notes for parents and guardians 
 
Nursery only: 
This half term Nursery will be having weekly PE sessions on Fridays (No Forest sessions this 
half term). Their first PE session will be on Friday 23rd November. Please can you provide your 
child with indoor PE kit which will be kept in school and sent home at the end of this half term.  
 
Friday 16th November- Children in Need Day (Wear something spotty).  
 
Reminder:  
 
Thursday 22nd November- Read Write Inc Workshop (2.00-2.30 or 6.30-7.00pm) 
Please report to the office to sign in.  
 
Word Time books (Reception) 
Children will be sent home with a word time book. These books will have weekly word time words 
from the Read Write Inc scheme for you to practise with your child at home. Children will be 
tested on these weekly and will receive a new set of words if they correctly read them. We 
encourage you to help blend with your child until they feel confident to read the words 
independently. These must be practised daily to enable your child to become a confident reader. 
 
Road Safety Week (19th-25th November): 
Early Years are involved in raising awareness about the importance of protecting ourselves and 
others when riding our bikes. We are going to be completing lots of exciting activities to raise 
awareness of being bike smart. To kick start our Road Safety week we will be holding a 
sponsored cycle where the children will bring their own bike or scooter to school and cycle 
around the playground avoiding obstacles etc. We would like you to sponsor the children to 
complete 5 laps of the course. All money raised will go to new outdoor resources for the children, 
for example, new beanbags, numbered tiles and a new water tray. This fun event will take place 
on Monday 19th November. Please see the attached sheet for the sponsor form. Please ensure 
all sponsor forms are back by Monday 19th November.  

The Early Years Team would like to thank you for your continued support. 
 
 

 

Phonics 
 
This week the children have learnt new speed sounds k, u and b. They have all done a super job 
with writing the sounds. The children have also been practising oral blending e.g. k-i-t, c-u-p, u-p 
etc.  
 
 
 
  

Star of the Week 
 

  
Millie for trying really hard with copying some letters from her name. 

 
  


